

Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

Dear Seven Hills West families,

As you begin your year of teaching and learning, you will notice things have both stayed the same and also changed. We work in an organisation that presents its employees, students and families with possibilities that are fostered from the belief that every year, every student, every teacher, every leader and every school makes a year's growth.

Over the last few years, our school has had tremendous growth in both its academic achievement, connection to innovative practices and within the wellbeing framework set by the Department of Education and the school.

I have been afforded so many opportunities and connected with so many families and for this I am eternally grateful. At the end of last year, I was privileged with the opportunity to become a foundation principal of a new school, Jordan Springs Public School. This is a once in a lifetime experience and because of this, I have accepted the position.

I would like to thank our students, staff and you, our community, for your support and candour in ensuring that our students are able to reach their potential. As a school we have achieved many exciting things and these will hold a special place in my leadership story, with the most exciting one being our anticipated oval which is underway.

The school has demonstrated to its network of schools and across the state that Seven Hills West Public School serves with honour and wisdom.

Mrs Dziubinski, your relieving principal, has been a member of our Blacktown Learning Community for many years. She knows our school through working parties and has established strong relationships with both myself and our staff members. She is excited to be provided with this opportunity and will support the continued growth of our school. I will be in contact to support Mrs Dziubinski during her transition into our school.

Yours sincerely,

Kylie Becker

29.01.2020